
My name is Benjamin Allen and I own a small business in Portland's Eastside Industrial District.  It’s an understatement to say that 
the last year has been difficult. Passing HB 2966A, and extending the repayment period for back rent is a small, but significant step 
that the legislature could take in support of small business owners like me.

We've made it this far, lets see the support continue through the finish line.

Please pass HB 2966A to support small business owners like me.


